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INTERSCHOOL COMPETITION CIRCULAR

Subject: Change in Schedule for Inter-School Competition Auditions
Dear Students,

I hope this circular finds you well. We would like to inform you about a change in the schedule for the
auditions of the Inter-School Competition, as previously communicated in the circular shared on 23/4/2024.

Initially, the auditions were scheduled to take place on 8 June at the school premises. However, considering
the current circumstances and the fact that the school has not yet reopened, we have decided to reschedule

the auditions.

The auditions will now take place after the school reopens, during school hours only. This decision has been
made to ensure that all students have an equal opportunity to participate and showcase their talents.

Further details regarding the new schedule and audition process will be communicated to you through the
school almanac once the school reopens. We urge you to stay updated and make the necessary preparations

for the auditions.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused due to this change in schedule and appreciate your
understanding and cooperation.

Thank you.
Warm regards,

RKLGIS




